ASHRIDGE MARGARET HOLDEN MEMORIAL FORAY

Joint BFG / HBFG / NT public foray. Sunday, October 23rd.

Leaders Kerry Robinson, Steve Kelly, Derek Schafer, Penny Cullington.

Penny Cullington

The dry spell of weather continuing, we met up today in the expectation of finding very little to show the large group of members of the public who had booked in anticipation of a brilliant display of autumn fruiting. In the morning we divided up into four groups, each supported by members of both BFG and HBFG to help find and instruct the newcomers in the delights of foraying. It was hard going, and material was often hardly recognisable, let alone impressive, but a surprisingly varied supply of fungi turned up albeit only in ones and twos. On our return we set up a small display on Steve’s handy fold-down table, and everyone was full of wonder and praise for the amount we had found. A repeat performance in the afternoon with another large batch of the public and covering a different area of this extensive woodland site produced even less, but this was added to the morning’s display and everyone seemed very happy and was most appreciative.

With just a few specimens needing to be studies with care for identification, all four leaders did their homework and the final list was a surprisingly long 117 species.

See the complete list of species for details.

